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I understand that veteran Solid Waste Management Division staffer Professional Engineer Clark 
McWilliams is moving to the Office of Water. 

Mr. McWilliams will be an Engineer Supervisor for Clean Water Act National Pollution Discharge and 
Elimination System Permits in the Office of Water.

I believe he will begin his new position on February 1st.Walter Wright, Jr. 
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